
 
 

 

Rooms Covid-19 Procedure 
 

We want you to feel as relaxed as possible in our pub. Safety has always been important to us, and now even more so 
than ever. There are several new ways we have adjusted to maintain both yours and our team’s health whilst you stay 

with us, ensuring we comply with Government guidelines. 

All high-touch areas will be disinfected in your room in-between stays, including: 

Light Switches 

Bin Lids 

Bedside Tables 

Remote Controls 

Coat Hangers 

Taps 

Flush Handles and Toilet Seats 

Door Handles Inside and Out 

Hair Dryer Handles 

Iron and Iron Board 

Safes 

Bath Mats 

Wardrobe Doors 

Curtain Pulls 

Soap and Hand Cream Dispensers 

Any crockery or cutlery will be washed using a dishwasher, and all keys will be cleaned between stays. There 
will also be hand sanitister in communcal areas, and near all handrails. Team and guests are required to wear 

masks when in the pub, and not at a table -  should you require a face mask, we will have disposable ones 
available upon request. All our rates have been adjusted to allow flexibility, and we now operate a 24 hours 

cancellation notice (excluding our non-refundable rate). 

Should you just need a getaway for the night, but not the full restaurant experience we now offer takeaway, so 
you can still enjoy our pub menu in your room. 

 
We have a smaller range of tea and coffee in our rooms, but please do ask in the pub for our full range if 

there’s something in particular you’d like. You are also welcome to collect more towels, glassware or anything 
you may have forgotten too - just ask us. 

 
If you are staying for multiple nights - just let us know if you would like your room serviced, we will not 

disturb you unless you wish us too. 

Enjoy your stay. 

 

 

 


